Gemma McAuley

From: Colm Lowery

Sent: 23 October 2024 10:03

To: Joy Mclintyre; Planning

Subject: Incorrect boundary area on planning proposal LA01/2022/1587/F
Dear Joy

Many thanks for the phone call earlier today. As discussed, the image below illustrates
my objection to the planning proposal LA01/2022/1587/F on the grounds of
site/development area map is incorrect.

| live at number 8 Sunset Ridge and the area shown in map below to the rear of my
property is part of my property as purchased from previous owners.

The red line on the map shows the boundary between No. 8 and No. 10 and blue nine
indicates the correct boundary line. Please note the blue line extends at right angles
across the former lane way and area A is now incorporated into the area at the rear of
my property and does not form a part of the development area of No. 12 as shown on
the submitted plans.



Your Sincerely
Colm Lowery



